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TSUUT’INA NATION – VARIOUS LOCATIONS 

 
 
  

Work details:   
 
 

Locations: 
Wright Tree Services will be on Tsuut’ina Nation 
conducting vegetation surveying. 

 
  
Date and duration: 
Wright Tree Services will be on Tsuut’ina Nation in 
late July 2024, for approximately two (2) months. 
 
 
Work times: 
This work will occur between 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.  

 

 

What’s happening?  

Working on behalf of ENMAX Power, Wright Tree 
Services will be inspecting electrical infrastructure 
on Tsuut’ina Nation to determine areas where 
vegetation management is required to ensure 
proper clearance.  The work will include survey and 
inspections only, to identify any areas of concern.  
ENMAX Power will consult the Nation prior to 
conducting any vegetation management.   
 
We understand that this work may create some 
inconvenience, and we thank you for your 
cooperation as we deliver on our commitment to 
provide safe and reliable power. 
 
If you are a Property Manager for a building 
affected by this work, please share this notice with 
your tenants. 
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What to expect:   
Below are the things to be aware of related to this project.  
 

During inspections: 
• Wright Tree Services personnel and 

vehicles will be on site. 
• In addition to visual surveying, Wright 

Tree Services may be required to 
photograph ENMAX Power assets.  

• Road signage may be present if crews 
are working near traffic. 

 
 
 
Power outages: 

• A power outage is not required to 
facilitate this work.  

 
 
 
 

Property access:  
• Please ensure pets are on leash or 

placed in a safe and secure area. 
• Crews may need to access private 

property to complete the survey work.  
• If you have any concerns with crews 

entering your property, please contact 
Robin with the ENMAX Power Customer 
Relations Team 403-689-9613. 

 
 
After inspections:  

• Upon completion of the inspection 
work, if there are any areas of concern, 
ENMAX Power will consult the Nation 
prior to conducting any vegetation 
management.

 
 
 

We’re here to help. 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact Robin with our Customer Relations Team: 
403-689-9613 
powercustomerrelations@enmax.com 

For your safety, as well as the safety of our crews or team members, please do not approach the work site with 
questions and concerns.    


